

TOWN OF CORTLANDT

OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR
TOWN HALL
1 HEADY STREET
CORTLANDT MANOR, NY 10567-1254
(914) 734-1002
FAX (914) 734-1003
www.townofcortlandt.com

Town Board Members RICHARD H. BECKER DEBRA A. COSTELLO FRANCIS X. FARRELL SETH M. FREACH

PRESS RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION Linda D. Puglisi, Town of Cortlandt (914) 734-1002, Fax (914) 734-1003 January 24, 2017

We will be holding a public forum, which will be taped, open to the media and the public to discuss our challenges with the announcement of the Indian Point nuclear plants closing in 2020 and 2021, announced on January 9, 2017 by Governor Cuomo and Entergy, owners of the nuclear plants. Entergy is our largest taxpayer and the economics, as well as, the loss of jobs, the reclamation of the site, the continued storage of the spent fuel rods and therefore the safety and security of this facility once closed must be addressed by the State and by Entergy.

January 26, 2017 7 p.m. Cortlandt Town Hall Nyberg Meeting Room

The following will be in attendance:

Town of Cortlandt Supervisor and Town Board members:

Linda Puglisi

Richard Becker

Debbie Costello

Frank Farrell

Seth Freach

Congresswoman Nita Lowey representative Sara Levine

State Senator Terrence Murphy

State Assemblywoman Sandy Galef

County Legislator Chairman Michael Kaplowitz

County Legislator Catherine Borgia

County Legislator John Testa

Buchanan Mayor Theresa Knickerbocker and trustees

Croton-on-Hudson Mayor Greg Schmidt

Hendrick Hudson School District Superintendent Joseph Hochreiter and members of the B.O.E.

Verplanck Fire Commissioner Glenn Welch

Hendrick Hudson Free Library Director Jill Davis

Hudson Valley Gateway Chamber of Commerce Director Deb Milone

An invitation was sent to Governor Cuomo's office.

Note: County Executive Astorino held a County forum in Cortlandt on January 25th, including Indian Point issues.

This forum is open to the public!